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Year 5 Cycle Training 
Cycling for Year 5 children will begin this Friday 9th June.   
Please ensure that any repairs/adjustments that were noted after the 
cycle check have been completed.  Please also remind the children to 
bring their cycle helmets.    
Many thanks, 
Miss Rebecca Hill 
 

School BBQ 
The School Annual BBQ will take place on Wednesday 21st June 2017 
from 16:30 – 19:00, here at School.  
 

Sports’ Days 
This year’s Sports’ Days will be held on: 
Key Stage One & Foundation Stage Sports’ Day  
Friday 30th June @ 1:15pm  
 
Key Stage Two Sports’ Day  
Tuesday 27th June @ 1:15pm 
 

Frozen Fridays 
The PTA will be holding 'Frozen Friday' selling ice creams each Friday after 
school weather permitting.  

PTA Non-uniform Day 
A reminder that there will be a PTA non-uniform day tomorrow: 
Friday 9th June 2017. 
All we ask in return is that the children bring an item which could be 
added to the tombola stall at the School BBQ. 
Thank you for your continued support!  
Karen Newton, the Chair of the PTA.  

Girls’ Cricket 
On the 23rd May, Mrs 
Pemberton and Mrs Mulhall 
took us, the girls’ cricket 
team, to Sleaford Cricket 
Club. A tournament was 
being held and we were 
taking part: as a team we 
had never played together 

and were all very excited. 
When we arrived Harriet, 
Hannah, Olivia, Katie, 
Grace, Grace Wright, Rachel  
and I all felt a little nervous 
but we were looking forward 
to it.  
 In our first three matches we did very well and were racking up the 
runs higher and higher every match. Managing to reach the finals, we 
got a bit over excited so, Mrs Pemberton decided to let us all have 
some sweets from the man selling them! When it came to our final 
match it could have gone either way: unfortunately, it didn’t go our 
way. Unlucky for us we lost to St. Botolph’s School, but came back 
smiling with a silver medal. We blame the sweets!! 
Thank you Mrs Pemberton and Mrs Mulhall for taking us, we all really 
enjoyed it. 
Chloe Mulhall Year 6 



Upcoming Events  
 

Non-uniform Day – Bring a Tombola Prize for PTA 
Friday 9th June 2017 

 
Experience’s Day 

Friday 16th June 2017 
 

School BBQ 
Thursday 21st June 2017 from 16:30 – 19:00 

 
Key Stage One & Foundation Stage Sports’ Day  

Friday 30th June 2017 @ 1:15pm  
 

Key Stage Two Sports’ Day  
Tuesday 27th June 2017 @ 1:15pm 

 
Whole School Picnic 

Wednesday 14th July 2017 

 
This Academic year:  

Term 6 ends:  Wednesday 19th July 2017 
 

Academic Year 2017-2018  
Term 1 Tuesday 5th September – Friday 20th Oct 2017 

Term 2: Tuesday 31st Oct – Tuesday 19th Dec 2017 
Term 3: Wed 3rd January – Fri 9th Feb 2018 
Term 4: Mon 19th Feb – Wed 28th Mar 2018 

Term 5 : Monday 16th Apr – Friday 25th May 2018 
Term 6 : Mon 4th Jun – Friday 20th July 2018 

  
  

  
  
 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Telephone 01400 261271 

Fax            01400 262217 

E-mail 

enquiries@cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 

or visit 

www.cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 
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Before and After School Club 
We have the provision of a before and after school club here at 
school. Details concerning how to book places are available on the 
school’s website at 
www.cranwell.lincs.sch.uk/BeforeandAfterSchoolClub 
The club runs between the hours of 07:30am – 08:45 am and 
15:05pm – 17:30pm, during term time only. 
School will accept childcare vouchers from selected providers.  
If your child already attends the ‘Before and After School Club’, you 
will shortly be receiving details regarding your bookings for the next 
academic year. 

Sun Protection 
Don’t forget to apply sun cream to your child before school and 
send them to school with sun hats and a water bottle. Water 
bottles and sun hats are available from the school office.  Prices 
above. 

Classes for September 2017 
As normal procedure, we are unable to predict exactly whose class 
your child/children will be in for the next academic year. A decision 
cannot be made until September, when all children return to school, 
along with the new intake children who enter the school in different 

year groups.  As with every year this is something we cannot 
foresee as admission forms are even received on the first training 
day in September. This then means a reshuffle of some of the class 
lists to accommodate these children. Staff are unaware of who will 
be in their classes and will receive their class lists, as usual, in 
September.  
More information will be issued concerning the first day back 
towards the end of term.  I’m sure we have your understanding 
concerning this matter.   
 

Film Club 
We are delighted to inform you that FILMCLUB will be showing its 
next film on Wednesday 14th June 2017.  It will be a chance for 
your child to experience a variety of films in a safe, happy and 
structured setting. 
Our FILMCLUB aims to make a wide range of films available, which 
challenge, unite, educate, amaze and inspire.  
Our FILMCLUB will be running from immediately after school until 
5.00pm.  Refreshments will be provided and there will be a small 
charge of £2 to cover this.   
We will be watching ‘James and the Giant Peach’.  This film has 
a U rating and is classified as suitable for all.  However, please be 
aware that this film contains one use of mild bad language.   
 

Young orphan James (whose parents 
were eaten by a rhinoceros) escapes 
from his hated aunts in a huge magic 
peach that is the home to a group of 
human-sized and eccentric creatures - 
including a centipede and a glow-worm. 
This extraordinary turn of events then 
inspires an even more remarkable 
adventure that takes the giant fruit on 
an epic trip across the Atlantic Ocean. 
The strange world of Roald Dahl's book 
is perfectly rendered using the 
painstaking craft of stop-motion 
animation. 

 

School Clothing 
Order forms for school clothing are now available from the 
school office.  Please place any orders by completing the form 
and returning to the school office. 
Thank you. 

School Clothing 

Most items are available from the school office or may be ordered. 

 

Sweatshirts : Navy blue with embroidered school logo 

3-4, 5-6, 7-8, 9-10, 11-13 yrs    

All sizes - £10.00 

Cardigans : Navy blue with embroidered school logo 

3-4, 5-6, 7-8, 9-10, 11-13 yrs 

All sizes - £10.00 

Fleece Jackets : Navy blue with embroidered school logo 

3-4, 5-6, 7-8, 9-10, 11-13 yrs 

All sizes - £15.00 

Polo Shirts : White or navy with printed school logo 

5-6, 7-8, 9-10, 11-13 yrs  

All sizes - £7.00 

T-Shirts for PE : White with embroidered school logo 

3-4, 5-6, 7-8, 9-11, 12-13 yrs 

All sizes - £4.00 

Book Bags : £4.00 small / £6.00 large 

Water Bottles : £1.30 

Hats with embroidered logo 

Legionnaire Hat : £3.50 

Bucket Hat : £4.50  
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